
Celebrating Another Successful Newburgh Internship Program 

 How can we ever thank all of you who helped to make Dream plan #3, our SUMMER CULINARY BUSINESS YOUTH 
INTERNSHIP come true. Without exaggeration, this internship was the best. We posted lots of pictures and videos 
on Facebook so that you could share in our Newburgh Intern's journey.  
 
How our Newburgh Culinary Internship Began 
 
We didn’t know what to do after the Land Bank took over the huge parking lot behind us that we used seven years 
for outdoor play except turn to the Lord in prayer. An idea popped up to start a CULINARY BUISNESS YOUTH 
INTERNSHIP last summer. It made so much sense since over the years we were already mentoring the kidz in many 
of the components to just put them all together on one power packed program. We tried running both the fast 
paced KIDZ INITIATIVE and the INTERNSHIP and although we made it through last summer successfully without the 
outdoor play area, the culinary Internship was far more impacting for the youth. Something had to SHIFT. 
 
This summer many supporters came to experience the meals & entertainment the youth provided as a result of 
their Internship training with us. Behind each meal were many professionals giving their time, energy and money. 
 
THANK YOU 
 
To those who supported our Internship program. No matter how many volunteers we have, we could not reach out 
to these precious youth without your financial support.  
 


